Have you a child due to start Nursery or P1 in September 2021?
Nursery age group – born between 2nd July 2017 and 1st July 2018 (3 years old by 1st July 2021).
Primary One - born between 2nd July 2016 and 1st July 2017 (4 years old by 1st July 2021).
It is unlikely that we will have our annual Open Morning this year due to the present circumstances with COVID19. It’s always a great opportunity to see the school ‘at work’ and let parents get to know and experience the atmosphere and ethos of our school. If you have any children due to start any of our classes, please email their details to us at kwright590@c2kni.net  stating their name, date of birth, address and contact number.

A digital version of our Prospectus will be posted on this website also.

In the meantime, we would like to share some information with you regarding the on line process.
· Applications open on Thursday 7th January at 12 noon. The process closes again at 12 noon on Friday 29th January 2021. Any applications received after this deadline will be classed as being ‘late’ and may have a bearing on your application.
· Applicants apply BY LISTING THEIR SCHOOLS IN ORDER OF PREFERENCE. 
· The child’s birth certificate must be supplied to the first preference school, along with any verification documents if you are claiming ‘Socially Disadvantaged’ status. 
· You will also have to provide any additional documents which ANY OTHER of your preferences request at this stage.
The Admissions criteria for Nursery and Primary schools will be published on https://www.eani.org.uk/
The application procedure will be published in full by the Education Authority, and will include guidance on the process also.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to receiving your application and having your child with us in Orritor Primary School.
